
SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE CHALLENGE 
 
 
CVS  South Gloucestershire is pleased to confirm that the first South Gloucestershire funding 
Challenge was launched during Small Charities Week (13th – 18th June 2016) and six local good 
causes from across South Gloucestershire have been chosen with the aim to raise £1,000 for 
each cause.  Each good cause is being visited by either Amanda Deeks Chief Executive of South 
Glos. Council or Cllr Matthew Riddle, Leader of the Council to raise their profile.   
  
Amanda has already visited South Gloucestershire Parents and Carers, Shopmobility Yate and 
the Friends of Kingswood Park and today (29th June), Matthew will be meeting with Thornbury 
Volunteer Centre and Men in Sheds (part of the Patchway Precious Time Consortium).  The other 
cause is the South Gloucestershire Chinese Association.  
  
People can either donate directly to a good cause through the CVS website or form a fundraising 
team to raise funds to be distributed between all the good causes, please find link to CVS website 
below. 
  
This first funding challenge will run throughout the summer with presentations to the six good 
causes at the CVS South Glos. AGM on 23rd September. 
  
http://www.cvs-sg.org.uk/Pages/Appeal/Category/local-good-causes 
  
  
If you would like further information please contact Helen on 01454 865205 or Helen.Black@cvs-
sg.org.uk 
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